

DAILY ROUTINES

1) LOOK AT THESE IMAGES AND NAME EACH DAILY ROUTINE



A:

B:

C:

D:

E:

F:

G:

H:

I:

J:

2) READ ABOUT LESLEY'S DAILY ROUTINE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS

Lesley's day

Lesley is an ESOL teacher at Hackney College in London. On weekdays she always gets up at about 7 o'clock. She has a shower and then she has breakfast with her husband and daughter. After breakfast she brushes her teeth and gets dressed and then she takes her daughter to school. She goes to college by bicycle at 8.30 and she starts work at 9 o'clock.

At about 1.30 she usually has lunch. She has a sandwich and some fruit in her office. She finishes work at 5 o'clock and picks up her daughter from her after-school club. She usually has dinner at about 7 o'clock and then she has a cup of coffee. In the evening she watches television or sometimes she listens to the radio. She likes listening to music. She usually goes to bed at about 11.30. Then she reads her book for about half an hour. She goes to sleep at midnight.



- Who does she have breakfast with?

- What time does Lesley get up?

- Does she have a shower in the morning?

- How does she go to college?

- What relative does she pick up after work?

- Where does she have lunch?

- Has Lesley got any hobbies after work?

- What time does she go to bed?

3) WHAT TIME DO YOU DO THESE ROUTINES? USE DIFFERENT FREQUENCY ADVERBS.

Brush your hair go to work have a walk take a shower have a snack go to bed

Get up have lunch watch TV listen to music put make up on surf the internet

